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J ULY  

 

Our monthly gathering takes place on the 2 nd Monday of  every month at the 

IHop Restaurant, 212 Palm Coast Pkwy, Palm Coast, FL.  

We begin with dinner at 6 pm, and our gathering starts at 7 pm.   

Please come and join us ð weõd LOVE to see you!   

Visit us online at www.fl1 -k.org ! 

Ed & Jeanette Carr, Chapter Directors  
386-846-0146  -  gwroadrider@gmail.com 

http://www.fl1-k.org
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Happy July 2024! 

 The 4th of July is right around the corner. Jeanette & I are at the EWMA Alabama District Rally as I write 

this. Jeanette drove the Santa Cruz and I drove the trike up to Altoona, Alabama, a trip of 500 miles in 95 to 

100 degrees. I dropped the trike off at KD Cycles, as a trade in on a trike kit that will be built onto my 2008 

GoldWing. Since we were coming up to the Rally in Shefield, AL I dropped the 2003 GL 1800, saving me 

$750.00 I would have had to pay for them to pick up the trike. After leaving Altoona we only had 100 miles 

to the rally. On Sunday, 7 July 2024 I will ride the bike up to KD Cycle, drop it off and will pick up the 2008 

with a new Roadsmith kit on Monday afternoon.  

With the end of GroupWork, we will be sending out an email with an events calendar. It will contain about 

two weeks of events at a time. There may be times when I may not be able to get to the events calendar, you 

will still have the Calendar in the newsletter and on the Chapter web site.  

Be sure to check out Jeanetteôs article, an update on the goingôs on of Gary & Ruth, in this newsletter as well 

as Bob & Julieôs article about their trip out west and Julieôs accidental injury. 

From the Directorôs Chair 
Ed & Jeanette Carr, FL1-K Chapter Directors 

Ed & Jeanette Carr, Directors 
Chapter FL1-K, Palm Coast/St. Augustine 

Florida District Assistant Safety/Ride Coordinator 

gwroadrider@gmail.com , (386) 846-0146 

mailto:gwroadrider@gmail.com
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From the roadé 

Last month, we departed St Augustine for our trek west.  The route 

took us through Alabama, Mississippi, Missouri, Nebraska, to our 

first destination, Rapid City, South Dakota. 

We stayed at ñHeartland RV Park & Cabinsò for the tour package, ñ7 

Day Black Hills & Badlands Rallyò with Fantasy RV Tours. 

Our itinerary included Mt. Rushmore Lighting Ceremony, Custer 

State Park, Crazy Horse Memorial, 1880ôs Train Ride, Sturgis, Badlands National Park, Wall Drug, 

Deadwood, Ft. Hayes Chuckwagon Dinner & Show, Mammoth Site tour, and Bear Country. 

    

   

The day prior, Julie and I climbed on the Trike and headed to Needles Highway.  The ride was full of 

switchbacks, tight curves and pigtails all while climbing and descending almost 2,000 feet. 

ό/ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ƻƴ ǇŀƎŜ пύ 

From the Assistant Director 
Bob & Julie Ahearn, FL1-K Asst. Chapter Directors 
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The Iron Mountain Road section of the ride was 17 miles long and contained 314 curves, 14 switchbacks, 3 

pigtails, and three tunnels. 

   

   

The Needles (Spires) were breathtaking, with a max elevation of 6,397 

feet above sea level. 

It was an awesome ride and Iôm glad we left early in the morning to beat 

most of the touristsô crowds who also ride the highway in their car, 

trucks, recreational vehicles, and the occasional RV. 

The next day we departed for our overnight stay at Devils Tower. 

The KOA we stayed at was located next to Devils Tower National Park.  

Our view from the RV was priceless. 

  Our next stop was the Fort Collins / Lakeside KOA Holiday for our 

stay during the Eagle Wings Colorado Ride In. 

The Ride In was held in Loveland Colorado at Fairgrounds Park.   

The first day we participated in the 3 Hour Masonville Loop Ride with a 

stop for lunch at ñVernsò. 

The second day we joined the 4 Hour Peak to Peak Ride 

with a stop for lunch at ñSmokinô Daves BBQ & Brewò. 

 The Ride In was fantastic and we enjoyed the guided 

rides. 

The next morning, as we were getting ready to depart Fort 

Collins for Colorado Springs to visit Julieôs daughter, we 

had an accident. 

While walking our Dog Hannah, Julie fell and broke her 

kneecap.  The 911 call was made, and the EMS showed up 

quickly. 

Julie was taken to UC Health Poudre Valley Hospital.  

The X-Ray showed she broke the kneecap in half.  Within 

a few hours, she was on the operating table, treating her injury as an open fracture. 

   

ό/ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǇŀƎŜ оύ 

ό/ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ƻƴ ǇŀƎŜ рύ 


